
I STRONGLY OPPOSE HB 2021 and/or 2021-5

The people of Oregon have already made it clear that a majority of them does NOT support any form of “cap and trade.”

Please stop trying to force detrimental policies upon the citizens of this state. The American government is intended to be a republic 
where citizens have adequate representation and are allowed to have a voice in the democratic process.
There is blatant corruption going on in our state politics. It is shameful and despicable that so many Oregonians are being 
marginalized and isolated by the representatives who have been entrusted with representing and defending the voice and rights of 
those citizens.
The abuse of power by those who continue to manipulate the system in order to achieve their own purposes needs to stop.

Please commit to being a government that is more concerned with the desires and needs of Oregon’s people than with your 
agendas...to truly be a government OF the people, BY the people, and FOR the people.


